
10.27.22 

 

RIVERVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

POSTING 

 

LONG-TERM SUBSTITUTE  

ELEMENTARY TEACHER POSITION  

 

There is a need for a Long-Term Substitute Elementary Teacher at Verner 

Elementary School for the second semester of the 2022-2023 school year.  

 

 Applicants must have the appropriate Early Childhood N-3, Early Childhood 

PK-4, or Elementary K-6 Pennsylvania certification according to current PDE 

certification requirements.    

 

Interested candidates should send letter of interest to: Dr. Christina Monroe, 

700 First Street, Verona, PA, 15147, no later than November 9, 2022. 

 

 

 

 


